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Comments: request for extension

 

I would like to request an extension for the inventory phase of the wilderness process for Cibola National Forest

until July 15, 2015. As it is now we the residents of the area in question will not have the necessary time to

devote to this huge undertaking being only able to work  on evenings and week ends because of full time jobs.

Even if we are granted our request for the extension we will only have 38 days to compile and submit the

necessary information do to seasonal closure for some of the areas in question (November 29-April 16)

As you saw with the number of people who have shown up at the local meetings this is a HUGE concern to us

and in my opinion this is NOT an unreasonable request.

Please show us that you do have good intentions and are not planning to force the opinions of people who don't

live in the area or ever intend visiting  on us. As you know this HAS happened in the past, and has been pointed

out to you. (reason for miss trust of your agency)

You do need to personally visit all of these areas and not just look at them on maps. We have a wonderful area

and don't want to loose access to them.

 

 

Thank you for your consideration in this mater

(I have attended all of the local meetings)

 

James Duck

1704 Cedar Drive

Grants, New Mexico 87020

505-287-9280

505-240-1834 cell

 

 


